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Another year 1s about to open with new hopes

and a greater determination to serve the people of
Winnetka.

WE WISH TO ANNOUNCE

that by January 1, 1926, through the completion
of our new building, we will be able to accommo-
date forty additional cars for storage.

It 1s our earnest desire to hold and maintain

the spirit and good will which this season and day
Inspires.

In soliciting your continued patronage and
kindly feeling toward us, we extend to each and
all of you the sincerest wishes for

A Very Merry Christmas

and

A Happy New Year

Richardson’s Garage
726 Elm St. Phone 25




